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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
May 1, 2025 
 

 
 

To:   Casey Brannon, Supervisor, District I 
   Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
   Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
   Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
   Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
     County Engineer  

 
 

Re:        Release Letter of Credit   
    

 
Caroline Twenty-Two, LLC. recently completed the paving operations within The Shores at Lake 
Caroline, Phases 2A and 2B. 
 
Since the neighborhood now meets County standards, it is the recommendation of the Engineering 
Department that the Board approve releasing the letter of credit for The Shores at Lake Caroline, 
Phases 2A and 2B and accept the One-Year Maintenance LOC in the amount of $47,000 for LOC 
#181 and the other is LOC # 191 for $65,079, both from Bank of Forest. 
 
Additionally, it is recommended that the roads in these two subdivisions be formally adopted by the 
County. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
CASEY BRANNON          TREY BAXTER         GERALD STEEN        KARL M. BANKS      PAUL GRIFFIN 
       District One                  District Two                District Three                District Four           District Five 


